
Feedback Request After Youth Volunteering 

Camp 

Dear [Volunteer Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to thank you for your enthusiastic participation 

in the recent Youth Volunteering Camp held from [start date] to [end date]. Your contributions 

made a significant impact on the community and created lasting memories for all involved. 

To continue improving our programs, we kindly request your feedback about your experience. 

Your insights are invaluable to us and will help us enhance future volunteering opportunities. 

Please take a few moments to answer the following questions: 

• What did you enjoy most about the camp? 

• What challenges did you encounter? 

• How can we improve the camp experience for future volunteers? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

You can send your feedback by replying to this email or filling out our online survey at [survey 

link]. 

Thank you once again for your dedication and support. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


